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MEMORANDUM FROM M. BANFIELD, DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DATED MAY 25, 2020
REGARDING THE EMPLOYMENT LAND CONVERSION EVALUATION

That the Memorandum from M. Banfield, Director of Development Services dated May 25, 2020 regarding the
Employment Land Conversion Evaluation be referred to the June 1, 2020 Planning Committee meeting for
consideration.
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